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Meeting PreK Students'  Educational Needs
The Tyrrell-Washington Partnership for Children Inc. is 

expanding preschool programming at Tyrrell Elementary 
School. The 2021 Ribbon of Hope grant  in Tyrrell County 

through the addition of an assistant teacher. The expansion 
would enable the service of additional PreK3 students, many 

of whom have experienced delays in educational and/or 
speech development, through hands-on and science-based 
activities designed to promote thinking skills, cooperation, 

social skills, language skills and math skills.
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